

NOTICE TO MEMBERS June 16, 2017

Thank you for your prompt and courteous adherence to this policy.

C: Member file, Michael Baumgardner VP, Robert Beitz, Restrictions and Covenants

elsewhere.

Sincerely,

Pat Gallon, President

······ = •, = • = ·		
	Continued violations of	
MEMBER NAME	the Beach Harbor	
ADDRESS	Dumpster Policy will	
CITY AND STATE	result in a VIOLATION	
RE: Dumpster Violation	LETTER and ultimate fine.	
Dear Member(s):		
On, 2017, you were documented on camera atam/pm placing debris in the dumpsters not allowed by Beach Harbor, and Queen Anne's County Government . This is a serious violation subject to a fine imposed upon the Member by Beach Harbor. This violation letter will remain in your Member file. The fine will be determined by the increase in cost to Beach Harbor for the entire contaminated dumpster.		
waste management. A copy of this memo	campaign to alert our Members of the changes made in la orandum is enclosed for your understanding. The article is sted in the Beachcomber newsletter since that time.	
Please remove the debris outlined here;	immediately and dispose of	it